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GSBC <GSBC@sc.rr.com> Wed, Jan 22, 2014 at 1:56 PM
To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

 
----- Original Message -----
From: Nathaniel Wright
To: Nate Wright
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2014 8:57 PM
Subject: January Update for the Wrights

Dear Praying Friends,
 
Going back to Uganda

Yes, it's true. It is already time to go back. Furlough is over. We have been
able to see many of our supporting churches, and re-acquaint ourselves with
friends. It has been a good furlough. However, we leave on Wednesday, Jan
22, and we are busily packing trunks (22 so far), and getting every last minute
detail taken care of.
 
Please begin sending mail to our Ugandan address
PO Box 373
Gulu Uganda East Africa
 
Prayer Requests

-   Safety as we travel
-   We need God's blessing as we buy a van in Uganda.
 
Thanks for praying,
Nate, Sara, Andrew, Joseph, Susanna, Caleb, and Daniel Wright!
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